March 22, 2016

Memo to the Board of Selectmen

From: Health Insurance Advisory Committee

Minutes of Meeting of March 22, 2016 of the Health Insurance Advisory Committee

Those Present: Walter Sawicki, Chairman, Mark Fornaciari, Keven Desmarais, Selectman Paul Sadeck,
Neil LaFleur, Interim Treasurer Jeff Cannon, Assistant Treasurer Jessica Thomas, Town Administrator

Jack Healey, and MIIA Account Executive Jill Gillant-Shaw

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Walter Sawicki at 10:00am. After looking over
documentations presented by the MIIA account executive Jill Gillant-Shaw relative to Health Insurance
coverage for FY16 the Board made a Motion (Fornaciari/LaFleur) to have all existing coverage increase

by 6.4%. Passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 A.M. Motion (Fornaciari/Sadeck). Passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Walter Sawicki, Chairman



